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Buckminster School, where children are encouraged to be                           

Inspirational Learners 

 

The School Gate 

The closing spring on the gate has been removed as it does not work.  Please ensure, for children’s 

safety, you close the gate behind you until such time it is mended.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

  Dates for your diary 

 
Monday 22nd Oct- Back to school, PTFA meeting in the Community Room 2.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd Oct- Rev Rush, Parents Evening 

Wednesday 24th Oct –  

Thursday 25th Oct- School photographs, Parents Evening 

Friday 26th Oct – Forest School FS1 and FS2 

 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to;  

FS2 – Devon and Leo 
Yr 1  – Bobby 
Yr 2 – Beau 
Yr 3 & 4 – Teegan and Bella 
Yr 5 & 6 – Oscar, Jake, Marley and 
Jack B 
Sports Merit – Lily J 

 
Well done to you all! 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 

PTFA 

NEXT MEETING – 22nd October @2.30pm in school 

Please come along to support the PTFA and the school and help to make a big difference to the 

children.  



 Year 1 Tennis Festival  

                       

The children had a great time at Brookesby College learning new tennis skills and games 

Music lessons 

There will be no key board lessons on October 23rd and no year 5/6 brass lesson on Wednesday 24th. 

This is due to half term holidays being at different times.   

Guitar and Singing lessons will take place week beginning 22nd October. 

 

Clubs  

After School clubs will begin week beginning 29th October and letters will be sent home in the first 

week back. 

Day Club  3.20-4.20pm Person leading  

Monday Year 3, 4, 5, & 6 Gym Mrs Clarke 

Tuesday Year 3 & 4 Football Mr Dixon 

Thursday Year 5 & 6 Football                               

Year 1 & 2 DT Card making (PARENT 

HELPERS NEEDED PLEASE) No more 

than 15 children  

Mr Dixon                           

Mrs Jackson  

 

 

 

 



Parents’ Evening 

Your child should now have a sticker in their home school diary with your appointment time.  If you 

have any concerns or changes please see Mrs Wright in the office as soon as possible. 

  Year 3/4 Forest School 

    

 

Children enjoying making pyramids with stick and twigs 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA - Halloween Disco Wednesday 31st October  

£2.00 per child  

4.30 – 5.30 – Pre-School, Reception and KS1 children   (parents must stay with Pre-School and 

Reception children                                               

5.30 – 6.30 – KS2 children  

 

 

 



Drop off and pick up time outside school    

Please do not turn around on the road outside school, in the school car park entrance or in driveways.  

This is proving to be a serious hazard for pedestrians, children and local residents.  Continue up or 

down the road until you are able to turn in a safe place or continue your journey home. Thank you 

Please remember to park in a safe place respecting residents and pedestrians.  

 

 

  

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this busy first half term. 

Have a peaceful week off and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 22nd October. 


